Fairbanks to hold 2nd Alaska
alternative energy conference

The 2nd Alaska Alternative Energy Conference will be held in
Fairbanks October 9 through 12. It is sponsored by the Alternative
Energy Resource Center of the Alaska Center for the Environment,
the Alaska Federation for C ity Self Reli and the Energy
Alternatives Program of the University of Alaska, Fairbanks.

The Conference will bring together top professionals, home-
steaders and private individuals who will share their first-hand ex-
perience with alternative energy systems.

Over seventy subject areas will be covered in the four days in-
cluding topics such as Methane Digestion, Wind Energy, Passive
Solar Design for the Arctic, Self Sufficient Homesteads and a Special
Gathering of Elders from the Doyon region to discuss the old ways
of doing more with less.

Confe Coordi Nancy Lee explains, “Alternative Encrgy
has a great future in Alaska. This conft will provide g
for all interests from the pohcy maker to Lhz homesteader.”

For further i ion, contact the A-

laska Center for the Environment at 274-3621.



